
 

Circular No. 82/2023-24                                                                                   5th October 2023  

“A Smile is a curve that sets everything Straight.” 

Greetings from AVN Vida international School! 

Dear Parent, 

The first Friday of October is World Smile Day (October 6). This day came about as a response to 

creation of the smiley face by a commercial artist named Harvey Ball. World Smile Day is a day dedicated 

to smiling and spreading random acts of kindness for someone to make them smile. 

Happy World Smile Day.  

In order to make our children understand a way of doing 

good deeds through having a friendly, considerate, and 

generous nature we are celebrating world Smile Day on 

Friday 6th October 2023. 

 

Note for the parent: 

Kindly send one small thankyou card or a flower to our 

support staff as an act of kindness. 

 

 

 

s/d 

Principal 

 


